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CONCERNING: 

REMINDER:  
Selection of nominees for officers to serve at the  

20th meeting of the Conference of the Parties 

1. The Secretariat issued Notification to the Parties No. 2024/119 on 28 October 2024 to launch the 
process for the nomination of officers at the 20th meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP20), 
including: Chair, Alternate Chair and two Vice-Chairs of the Conference to preside over plenary 
sessions of CoP20 and a Chair for each of the Committees I and II and the Credentials Committee. 

2. The purpose of the present Notification is to remind that the deadline for Parties to make their 
proposals to the Selection Panel through the Secretary-General is 24 March 2025. 

3. The Secretariat invites Parties to consider submitting proposals for nominees at their earliest 
convenience, and no later than the deadline above. The detail of the procedure, including the 
requirements for nomination, can be found in the Annex to Notification No. 2024/119.  

 

https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2024-119.pdf

